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Reintroduction of Traffic Light System  
 

 

HM Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce it will reintroduce the traffic light system at 

Sir Herbert Miles Road. This year the southern traffic light has been placed to the south of the 

narrow stretch of road leading to Brian Navarro Way in order to improve traffic circulation in the 

area. Additionally, HM Government of Gibraltar is pleased to announce that the bus service to the 

area will also be improved as the larger buses will now be able to travel to the area of Both Worlds 

and turn around at the new turning area created along Brian Navarro Way. This will result in an 

improved service to bus users in the area. 

 

The traffic lights will be operational daily between the hours of 7.00am and 10.00pm as from this 

coming Wednesday 24 June 2015. During the times that the traffic lights are operational, parking 

will be permitted along the eastern side of the road as demarcated by traffic signs. Outside these 

times parking will not be permitted.  

 
 

  

 

 


